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Field survey underway on K-23 in Gove, Sheridan counties 

The Kansas Department of Transportation has started a field survey on a portion of K-23 in 

Gove and Sheridan counties. 

Crews are working along an 11-mile portion of K-23 between I-70 and County Road 70 to 

gather information for proposed improvements along the route. Activities will include the 

use of survey instruments on the ground to determine locations of existing features within 

the survey corridor.  

KDOT expects work to be completed in January 2025. 

Crews will contact property owners or tenants for permission to enter private property if 

access is needed. Jeff Jones of Garver will oversee the survey for KDOT.  

Persons with questions may contact KDOT public affairs manager Lisa Mussman at 785- 

874-8107 or lisa.mussman@ks.gov. 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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